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Action Taken Report on the Feedback report as Minuted by the Governing Council (GC)                                               

of the College, held on 18th June 2021.  

The feedback has been collected from the Stakeholders such as Students, Alumni, Employers and 

Faculty on curriculum implementation. On the basis of facts mentioned and suggestions given on 

various issues affecting performance of students/institute and the action taken report is submitted. 

Feedback from Stakeholders 

The feedback given by the Stakeholders is presented below. 

Feedback from Students 

Students expected that they should be provided with more internships to get hands of experience. 

The students will be able to learn work culture while working in organizations through internships. 

Feedback from Alumni 

Alumni stated to increase interactive sessions by inviting eminent personalities from university 

and with the industry professionals. The students get benefit through those expert talks which will 

enrich their learning experience. 

Feedback from Employer  

Employers opined that there is a high need to reduce the gaps between the curriculum and 

expectations of the industry. Therefore, the employers have advised to frame add on courses on 

curriculum enrichment, and also suggested that students should be encouraged to register for some 

relevant additional courses through Swayam (NPTEL) which can fill the gap. 

Feedback from Faculty  

Faculty expected that students should participate more actively in various curricular and co-

curricular activities which enables the students to make use of the maximum learning opportunities 

and can enhance their organizing skills. The faculty also expects the students to use latest online 

platform mode of learning. 



Suggestions given by the stakeholders  

The following suggestions were given by the Stakeholders to achieve the academic excellence and 

improve the performance of the Institution. 

 The stakeholders recommended for arranging more interactive sessions with eminent 

industry persons to improve the confidence levels among the students. 

 They advised that students should be motivated to use online platforms of learning. 

 They advised the teachers use Online modes like Microsoft Teams which helps to create 

and manage online classroom community.  

 They suggested that students should be more connected with the latest trends in the fields 

of management as well as computer applications for making them employable. 

Action Taken  

The College Academic Committee and the Department level Academic Committee has taken the 

subsequent actions based upon the suggestions given by the stakeholders. All the members 

unanimously decided about the following activities to be carried in the forthcoming year, 2020-

21. 

 To organize orientation program for newly joined students of MBA and MCA. 

 Planned to offer Certificate Programs, Bridge Courses, Guest Lectures and Workshops to 

bridge the gaps in curriculum offered by the University. 

 A proposal to organize ATAL FDP on “Technology Management through Business 

Intelligence and Data Analytics in the month of February. 

 It is decided to encourage the students with internships which enable them to get practical 

knowledge. 

 It is decided to arrange for interactive sessions with the eminent industry experts on 

contemporary issues to make students more employable. 

 


